
September 25, 2017

Spectrum Management Holding Company LLC
400 Atlantic Street
Stamford, CT 06901
Attn: EVP, Programming Acquisition

Dear Cable Operator,

Please be advised that Mark III Media Inc. is the FCC licensee of KGWC (Casper), 
KGWL (Lander) TV which is located in the Casper/Riverton WY DMA & KGWR (Rock 
Springs), which is located in the Salt Lake City DMA. Mark III Media Inc. Hereby elects 
retransmission consent on all of the Spectrum Communication Systems located in 
Casper/Riverton DMA and the state of Wyoming, for the upcoming period commencing 
January 1st, 2018. 

Please note that your cable systems (or other video distribution systems) may not 
retransmit the signal of Station of KGWC, (CASPER), KGWR (Rock Springs), and 
KGWL (Lander) TV or any portion thereof, without obtaining the licensee’s express 
written consent.

Please let us know if you have any questions relating to this request.

Please email your offer for renewal to get the process started: mnalbone@kfnbtv.com

Should you have any questions concerning this request, please contact Mark Nalbone 
307-577-5923

Sincerely,

Mark Nalbone
General Manger
MarkIII Media Inc.

By certified mail # 


